
 
Town of Scituate Board of Health 

TOWN FLU VACCINE CLINIC 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2019 
9:00AM-12:00PM 

SCITUATE HARBOR COMMUNITY BUILDING 
44 JERICHO ROAD 

SCITUATE 
 

HIGH DOSE FLU VACCINE AVAILABLE  
 
Scituate urges residents to attend one of the Town clinics rather than turning to other sources, 
as the Town will receive the reimbursements. This will allow the Board of Health to purchase 
more vaccine next year. 
 
Any Scituate resident 18 or older may attend this clinic. Please remember to bring  
ALL YOUR INSURANCE CARDS and wear a short-sleeved shirt if possible.  

Please note: If you currently have United Health Care Insurance, please contact the Scituate 
Board of Health 781-545-8725 for additional information.  


